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Essex Police Recruiting  Police Cadets 

Please note you must be a resident of  

Thurrock to apply 

Storm Leisure Centre @ Palmer’s 

Campus 

Storm Leisure Centre are looking for 

2 students to volunteer as Leisure 

Centre assistants over the October 

half term, helping to deliver the kids 

activities they are offering. 

DBS preferred but not necessary as 

you will not be left unsupervised. 

Interested? Please contact  

Carol Sorrell at Storm Fitness  

carol.sorrell@uspcollege.ac.uk 

Past students have gained employ-

ment as a result of volunteering with 

the centre 

Whilst  many of the restrictions 

associated with COVID have 

now been lifted, there are still 

some employers who are not 

willing to take a student on a 

work placement. 

This may mean that you may 

not be able to secure a place-

ment in places such as hospitals, 

doctors  surgeries and care 

homes. 

Please be assured that the team 

will work with you to try and 

find a suitable alternative. 
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***Contacting the team*** 

For more information on anything 

contained in this newsletter or to 

book to catch up with a member of 

the team,  please email*:  

workexperience@uspcollege.ac.uk 

* 

You will find the teams located in 

the Library Resource Centres at 

both  

campuses. 

 

 

Check out the latest virtual 

work  

experience opportunities 

with  

Speakers for Schools 

www.speakersforschools.org 

 

You will need to create an  

account to access the  

 


